
   
 
 
   

  

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
For Immediate Release 
May 6, 2023 

 

Harbor Bridge Project announces the opening of Lake Street and improved connectivity 
for motorists and pedestrians around Northside Neighborhoods. 
Permanent opening to be in place May 6 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI – On Saturday, May 6, Lake Street will permanently open to improve 
connectivity from Sam Rankin Street to N Port Avenue. The newly constructed route will include 
sidewalks on each side of the street.  
 
The opening signifies a new milestone for Harbor Bridge Project roadworks construction.  
 
Motorists are urged to be aware of the new traffic configuration and to slow down in the work 
zones. All work is weather permitting. 
 
For information about all current and upcoming lane closures related to the Harbor Bridge 
Project, visit www.harborbridgeproject.com. 
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